
 

 
 

15th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

EYFS (FS1/Nursery) Visit to the Tropical Butterfly House, Wildlife & Falconry Centre, 
Sheffield, on Thursday 8th June 2023. 

 
We have arranged a visit to the Tropical Butterfly House on Thursday 8th June 2023.  
We will leave school at 9.00 am and will return before the school day ends.  
 
There is a cost of £20.27 for the visit, this includes transport and a goody bag to take 
home.  
 
We would like to make this a family day out, we have enough space on the coach for 
one adult to accompany their child. The cost for this is a further £11.00. This would 
bring the total cost for one adult and one child to £31.27. Paid via your child’s Arbor 
account. 
 
On the day of the trip, please could you ensure the following: 
 

• Your child comes to school in full school uniform. 
• They bring their own packed lunch and a water bottle. 
• They wear suitable footwear, a sunhat, and a waterproof coat. 

Please let me know as soon as possible if you and your child are able to attend by 
returning the slip below. 

Grandparents are more than welcome if parents have other commitments.  

 
Thank you for your support, as always. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mrs Khalil 

EYFS (FS1/Nursery) Visit to the Tropical Butterfly House, Wildlife & Falconry Centre, 
Sheffield, on Thursday 8th June 2023. 

 

Name of adult ____________________________ 

Name of child ____________________________ 


